
Midwives of Brampton and Halton Hills 

 1A Princess Anne Dr Unit 105,  

Georgetown, ON L7G 4W4  

Phone 905-702-1911 Fax 1-855-512-7315  

Email: georgetownclinic@mobhh.ca Web site: www.mobhh.ca  

Midwives of Brampton and Halton Hills is looking forward to welcoming a New Registrant to our practice 

in the 2020 funding year. We can offer a fulltime contract in a shared care team model. The New 

Registrant would work in a rotation of being on call or in clinic for a week at a time and have scheduled 

holidays. They would be expected to hold privileges at Brampton Civic Hospital and Halton Health 

Services- Georgetown site and live within 30 minutes driving distance of these hospitals. We are hoping  

the successful candidate would be able to start as early as possible. 

Midwives in our practice provide the full scope of care in the hospitals in which we hold privileges. The 

successful candidate would be very comfortable with home birth and have had some exposure with 

managing epidurals and oxytocin augmentation.  

We are an established practice of midwives who have been serving Brampton and Halton Hills since 

1984 with a commitment to:  

* serving client and community needs  

* strong systems of clinical and business practice  

* work life balance  

* healthy intra-practice relationships  

* professional and respectful interactions with hospital peers  

* job security and satisfaction for support staff  

The successful applicant should be able to demonstrate a strong capacity for ongoing learning, 

development, and growth as well as a facility for working and communicating effectively in teams.  

We invite resumes and letters of introduction to be submitted by email to our office. Thank you in 

advance for taking the time to submit your application. We are looking forward to reviewing it and will 

only be contacting those selected for an interview.  
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